
Regarding 2A and the proposed background check change.  The system is already overloaded  and criminals do not use the legal 
channels of buying guns.  Criminals buy things on the black market.  This hurts law abiding citizens from exercising their 2A rights.  
Many people are into sport shooting, hobby, and self protection of self and property.  There should not be an indefinite time that 
guns can be held just because the background checks.do not complete in a timely manner.  If that is the case then the agency doing 
the checks need to streamline and hire more people.  We are the tax paying citizens and this is not what we signed up for. I won't 
vote for anyone in office that does not support 2A rights in a common sense way.  The right to bear arms is apart of our constitution 
and I hope We All abide by it.  The majority of gun owners are not criminals and should not be treated as such.  We should keep a 
specific timeline for background checks to be completed.   


